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90 Dear Dr. Abbott:= Mar. 30, 1905.

I am so gad to see your paper in last
week's jounral. It reads very well, and it is certain
to do good, particularly in stimulating interest in the
museum work. It was very kind of Simmons to write an
editorial note. Dr. McCallum was very much interested
in it. I have had some correspondence with Professor
Allan Smith of the University of Pennsylvania about your
methods. He will very probably write to you. 1 have not
yet had time to‘io over the aneurism material careifully.
What a splendid not of cases you have got, and the
descriptions are admirably arranged. I will bring the
manuscript back with me in April, and 1 hope to spend
a morming with you going over some special specimens.

(Signed) Wm. Osler.



